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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:47 AM
To: 'Sara Gagliardi'
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160013-EU and Docket No. 140142

Good morning, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update your contact information in our system.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Sara Gagliardi [mailto:sara@chesterclem.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:24 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: 'Chester Clem' 
Subject: Docket No. 160013-EU and Docket No. 140142 
 
Dear Clerk:  
 
Thank you for the fax. 
 
Please add cclem@chesterclem.com to Electronic Service of future documents to Docket Nos. 160013-EU and 
140142 
 
Please let me know if further information is required. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Sara Gagliardi, Paralegal 
CHESTER CLEM, P.A. 
2145 15th Avenue 
Vero Beach, FL  32960-3435 
  
Telephone:  (772) 978-7676 
Facsimile:    (772) 978-7675 
E-Mail:   sara@chesterclem.com 
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THIS COMMUNICATION, ALONG WITH ANY ATTACHMENTS, MAY CONTAIN
INFORMATION THAT IS CONFIDENTIAL, PRIVILEGED, OR OTHERWISE EXEMPT FROM
DISCLOSURE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OR A PERSON RESPONSIBLE
FOR DELIVERING IT TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT 
ANY DISCLOSURE, COPYING, PRINTING, DISTRIBUTION, FORWARDING, OR USE OF ANY
INFORMATION CONTAINED IN OR ATTACHED TO THIS E-MAIL IS STRICTLY
PROHIBITED.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS E-MAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY
NOTIFY US BY RETURN E-MAIL OR TELEPHONE AND DESTROY THE ORIGINAL E-MAIL 
AND ITS ATTACHMENTS WITHOUT READING, PRINTING, OR SAVING IN ANY MANNER.
YOUR COOPERATION IS GREATLY APPRECIATED. 
  
 




